
From: Kathy Stankewitsch [mailto:kathy97267@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 10:08 PM 
To: Scarzello, Christina 
Subject: 10215 SE Foster Rd, Portland, Or 97266 
 
 
To the PSC:  
 
We are asking that you consider amending the boundary  between the front property 
zoned EG2 and the back property zoned R7.  The city wants a 6' masonry wall 
at the center property line and landscaping on the back side of that wall.and 
landscaping on the back side of the wall.  There would be no way to maintain the R7 lot 
the way  
they are proposing this be done.   No gate is allowed for a passage into the back 
residential area.  When this happens this becomes a landlocked piece of property with  
no value 
 
We are asking that the entire R7 and EG2 lots be combined and all be  rezoned as 
EG2. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Victor and Kathryn Stankewitsch  
10215 SE Foster Rd, Portland, Oregon  
 


